
WILLARD MARCY
VICE PRESIDENT-PATENTS

RESEARCH CORPORATION
A FOUNDATION

405 LEXINGTON AVENUE NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10017

May 23, 1968

Mr. Ward ROss, Managing Director
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
P. O. Box 2217
Madison 5, Wisconsin

Dear Ward:

As discussed during my visit to Madison, I am enclosing
herewith a copy of my letter to Raymond J .. Woodrow at
Princeton concerning the proposed Institutional Patent
Agreements. Mr. Woodrow is sending copies of the original
Institutional draft and his comments on the draft directly
to you.

Please let me know if you have any questions on this matter.

Sincerely yours,

Willard Marcy
kp
Enclosure


